LIBBERTON PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWS!

Happy Holidays (Added 22June21)

May we take this opportunity to wish all our families and friends of Libberton Primary School a safe, fun and happy holiday for the summer! We wish our Primary 7 pupils all the very best as they leave Libberton this week as their time at primary school comes to a close and they move onto pastures new. The staff will return for the new school term on Thursday 12th August for two In-Service Days and the pupils first day back to school is on **Monday 16th August**. We are very much looking forward to welcoming our new Primary 1 pupils to the school then too!

May/June Newsletter (Added 30Apr21)

Please see our latest newsletter below (in a new SWAY format!) .. this also highlights any important dates until the end of the summer term.

Happy Spring Break! (Added 31Mar21)

We would like to wish all our families and friends a very happy Easter and Spring break for the next two weeks. We will reopen on Monday 19th April (when the Breakfast Club will restart from 08.15 am).

Welcome back Primary 4-7! (Added 15Mar21)

A huge welcome back to school for our Primary 4-7 class! It is really lovely to see their smiling faces in class again. We have shared some pictures on the Gallery page of their first week back.

P1 Enrolment (Added 12Jan21)

As a result of the Covid 19 pandemic, South Lanarkshire Council have revised the infant registration process to make it more accessible to parents online and to avoid parents having to approach the school in person. The new process will be that from 11th January 2021 the online registration form will go live on the SLC website and should be completed by parents for their catchment school. All registrations must be completed by Friday 15th January. Parents will receive a call from the school they have registered with week beginning 18th January to discuss the registration for their child. Please share this message with friends and familes who have a child ready to start school in August. Please note that if you are planning to defer your child you will need to register for this year, complete a deferral request and if this is accepted, register for P1 again in January 2022. If you wish to put in a placing request to another school you need to register first for your catchment school informing them of your intention before completing an online placing request form on SLC website. Please do not hesitate to contact the school if you have any queries regarding P1 enrolment.

Keep Lanarkshire out of Lockdown (Added 7Sept20)

Please see the two links below to help keep Lanarkshire out of a second lockdown. Remember FACTS for a safer Scotland.

Common Cold & Covid19 Symptoms (Added 7Sept20)

Please take the time to read the letter from Jason Leitch, Chief Medical Officer, below (in Quick Links) on Testing and Common Colds and the SLC Covid Newsletter Issue 1.

Welcome back! (Added Aug20)

We are delighted to see our pupils back to school at last and to welcome our new Primary 1s! Our main focus over the next few weeks is helping the children's transition back to school life. First and foremost, the return to school should be fun! Our Recovery Curriculum will aim to support them to reestablish relationships and routines, provide positive and fulfilling experiences and the safe and nurturing haven they need. Of course we have had to make changes and adapt in school to ensure our children and staff feel safe and this is ongoing.